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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 208560001
October 16, 1998
EA 98-336
Mr Robert J. Barrett
Site Executive Officer
New York Power Authority
Post Office Box 215
Buchanan, NY 10511
Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 18, 1998, and your
payment of $55,000 in electronic funds for the civil penalty proposed by the NRC in a letter
dated August 19, 1998. Your corrective actions will be examined during future inspection.

Sincerely,
James Liebermari, Director
Office of Enforcement
Docket No. 50-286
License No. DPR-64
cc: Regional Administrator
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